



 Winter Holiday 


Dear Parents and Carers of Southall School,


We are excited to announce your child has been accepted to join our Holiday Club at 
Southall School. 


The Holiday Club promises, a variety of fun and engaging activities designed to keep 
children entertained during the school break.


Holiday Club Details:


Dates and Times:

2nd January:10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

3rd January 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM (Cineworld)


Location

Southall School


Transport will be arriving from 9:00 to 9:45.


The Holiday Club will include a range of activities such as: arts and crafts, sports, games, 
and educational projects. We aim to provide a safe and enjoyable environment where 
children can make new friends and develop new skills.


What to Bring:

- water bottle

- Comfortable clothing suitable for various activities

- Any necessary medication (with instructions)


We look forward to welcoming your child to our Holiday Club and making this summer a 
memorable and enriching experience for them.


If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
haf@geniustuition.co.uk or call Alice on 07425144431

mailto:haf@geniustuition.co.uk

